
 

 
 

HWLLEN has a commitment to child safety. 
 
We are committed to childrens’ safety, participations and empowerment and have zero tolerance of 
Child Abuse. We want children to be safe, happy and empowered. We support and respect all 
children, as well as our staff and volunteers.  
 
All allegations and safety concerns will be treated seriously and consistently. We have systems to 
protect children from abuse and will contact authorities when we are concerned about a child’s safety, 
and will follow this rigorously. HWLLEN is committed to promoting cultural safety for Aboriginal 
children, cultural safety for children from culturally and /or linguistically diverse backgrounds and to 
providing a safe environment for children with a disability, where they can participate equally. 
 
Our organisation is committed to providing appropriate training for all staff and volunteers 

regarding child abuse risks. 
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